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456 Delray Avenue
Calgary AB  T2P 5L9
Dear Ms. Bossie,
Congratulations! You have won the Global Holidays grand prize draw for a two-week guided hiking trip for two. Please refer to the excerpt from the Holidays Promotions display below:
Great Winter
Climatologists and meteorologists predict that the global tides, which contributed to the gloomy winters of the past, are now much better behaved and we should now have a very bright winter – north of 40.
Winter Holiday Draw
A two-week guided hike in Canada’s Nahani National Park in the Northwest Territories. This draw was available to customers who booked their summer holidays with Global Holidays. The draw was made on August 30, 2013.
